
Christina Gerrits 
 
Please reject the proposed rules regarding access to information, because they do not comply with
DEQ's mandates to keep records open and available to the public. These records need to be made
available to the public related to records that are a part of an agency permitting, enforcement, or
rule-making process, where the public needs to have access to the information to participate in
DEQ's comment processes.
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